Pediatric Language, Literacy & Speech (PedLLS) Outcome Lab
Lab Member Application
The PedLLS Outcomes Lab engages in collaborative research regarding child language development and disorders. We apply theory to practice for the design and implementation of clinical research projects. Our goal is to expand the best practice evidence on outcomes that supports the worth of speech-language intervention for at-risk preschoolers.

If you are interested in working in the PedLLS Lab, you may be participating in some of the following activities:
· Organizing and labeling materials
· Data inputting from child folders
· Using software programs like Praat and Phon to remove identifying participant information and analyze language samples
· Searching for research articles relevant to our topics
· Working with PhD students on their dissertation research

Important Notes:
· We would ideally like students to commit to at least 2 semesters in the lab to allow for a well-rounded experience. 
· The number of hours expected per week will depend on your interests and our needs at the time. This will be discussed with you prior to signing the contract and will also be listed there. 
· Be professional in and respond promptly to email communications

Please fill out the following information. 
Name:
Email Address: 						Phone: 
Year in School: 		Overall GPA: 			CSD GPA: 

Are in interested in research for academic credit? 



Please tell us about your previous experiences. (Having no research experience does NOT disqualify you from becoming a PedLLS Lab Member.)







Is there any other information that is important for us to know? 





Please provide the names and email addresses of two academic, clinical, or volunteer references. 



If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to reach out via email (pedllslab@gmail.com) or phone (513.558.8534). 
When you have completed this form, please send it as an attachment in an email to pedllslab@gmail.com. The subject of the email should read ‘PedLLS Lab Application – Your Name’. 
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